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What We Are Learning! 

We sure enjoyed the warm weather and extra 

playtime outside. We spent the week talking 

about our feelings. They wrote in their 

journals about what makes them happy and 

sad, stamped patterns with foam faces, did 

emoji math, and graphed their feelings on our 

chart. We concentrated on kindness (giving 

compliments, helping others, and random acts 

of kindness). Everyone earned at least one 

kindness coin for the week! We read the book 

“Harold and the Purple Crayon” and drew 

about our own adventures. We worked on the 

letter K with our HWT Program using Play-

Doh, iPads, chalk boards, and paint dobbers. 

In Religion we talked about Ash Wednesday, 

our church season of Lent, and making good 

choices.  

 

       

Upcoming Events 

Feb.    25 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run      

March 24 – Noon Dismissal                      

March 25 – City Lights Dinner and Auction    

March 29 – Spring Pictures                                 

April 3-10 – Spring Break    

Next week we will be working on the letter A, 

the triangle, and diamond and celebrating Dr. 

Seuss’s Birthday.  

Show and Tell will be on Wed., March 1st.   

Snacks for next week:                            

Monday – River                                       

Tuesday – Sadie                                   

Wednesday – Silas                                      

Thursday – Mrs. Steckler                                               

Friday – Wesley                                   

Notes: 

Rockets Foundation 5K and Kids Fun Run is this Saturday, February 25th at 1:30 pm.  This is a fun 

way to support our Rockets Foundation who does so much for our school. Sign up online at 

www.fueltherockets.com.  Hope to see you there! 

The City Lights Dinner/Auction will be held on Saturday, March 25th. Tickets are $35 or $280 for 

a table of 8. The theme this year is Luau and is sure to be an evening of fun. 

I am sending home a Scholastic Book Order for February.  If you would like to order, you may send 

in the form and money or order online by using our class code of NL3PP. Please have any orders in 

by Tuesday, February 28th.   
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